Massachusetts Universal Newborn Hearing Screening Program presents
an event for families who have a child who is deaf or hard of hearing

Join us for a meetup of
Deaf and hard of hearing adults

and families with DHH children

it PIN Z, Milford

110 South Main Street, Milford, MA 01757

Saturday, February 9th
3PM-6PM

Please join us for this FREE fun
event! Meet other children and
adults who are deaf and hard of
hearing. Fun for all!

Space is limited, so please RSVP
to Sarah Stone at 617-624-5912 or
sarah.stone@state.ma.us
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If you are Deaf or hard of hearing, or are a person with a disability who requires
accommodation, please contact Sarah Stone at (617) 624-5912 or
Sarah.Stone@state.ma.us
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